
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, May 12, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Kindness is one thing you can't give away. It always comes back.
— Sidney Skolksy.

C H A N G E  l

The Book of the Quarter discussion has been postponed to Thursday, 
May 14, at 7:30 p.m. in the Learning Center Auditorium. This was 
changed to avoid conflicting with the Day of Prayer and Fasting.
Plan now to attend and contribute.

STUDENTS PLANNING TO TRANSFER

Students planning to transfer to the University of Washington before 
completing their A.A. degree here should be aware of the new rules 
in effect there this year. Preferential treatment is given to stu­
dents having completed at least 75-90 hours at a junior college.
(The minimums vary according to the programs.) It may therefore be 
to your advantage to stay at N. C. longer than you have planned. 
Check with Mr. Millard concerning your own particular program of 
study.

CAMPUS STUDENTS

Due to the All-School Picnic the cafeteria will be clQsed Wednesday, 
noon and evening. However, students who work and cannot eat at the 
picnic can sign up for a sack lunch if they do so by Tuesday p.m.

FINALS...

The Spring Quarter is not ended until all your tests are completed. 
Please do not request to take tests early unless compelled to do so 
by some emergency.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

Queen Ann Assembly of God would like to have a piano player for their 
morning services. If you are interested, contact Rev. Gordon Meader 
at AT ^-8199 parsonage 

AT 3-69^  church

c o n g r a t u l a t i o n s;

The new class officers of 1970-71 are:
Senior Class —  President - Dave Sjostrom 

Vice-President - Ken Burns 
Secretary/Treasurer - Peggy Fouts

Junior Class —  President - Steve Hamilton
Vice-President - Ron Schaler 
Secretary/Treasurer - Bev Dorsing

Sophomore Class President - Bill Day
Vice-President - Roy Owings 
Secretary/Treasurer - Dawn McPherson

We extend our congratulations and request the prayers of all that these 
new officers might have the guidance and direction of the Holy Spirit 
in all their endeavors.

ALL SCHOOL PICNIC.' WOODLAND PARK

Softball competition will begin at 9:00 a.m.
Game 1 —  Juniors vs. Freshmen (east field)
Game 2 —  Seniors vs. Sophomores (west field)
Game 3 —  Winners for Championship (west field)
Game k —  Losers (east field)

SOPHOMORES ** Our class social scheduled for this Saturday, May 16 will be 
at the Westport beaches. Sign up now in the SUB or Perk’s bulletin boards.


